Tallaght / Harold’s Cross  Musical Society
In reference to the application submitted, Tallaght/Harold’s Cross Musical Society has applied for an event subsidy grant in regard its annual production to be held in the Civic Theatre from in November 2018. Over 40 people from South Dublin County are involved in the group which has been staging musicals in the Civic Theatre since 2000. 
The Arts Office recommends a grant of €650 be allocated to Tallaght/Harold’s Cross Musical Society’s under the Arts Act Grant 2003 to support the presentation of musical Theatre in South Dublin County.
